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STOCKHOLMIA 2019 – All Are Welcome!
 
Next year the STOCKHOLMIA 2019 exhibition will celebrate the 150th anniversary of the Royal Philatelic Society London (RPSL) founded way back in 1869. The exhibition takes place 29 May - 2 June 2019 in Stockholm, Sweden. There will be a pre-opening vernissage on Tuesday 28 May 2019 between 3PM and 7PM with access to the exhibition area and the participating dealers. Tickets for the vernissage are available for online booking. All visitors need to register.

STOCKHOLMIA 2019 promises to be an exhibition covering the most diverse philatelic areas. No less than 368 RPSL members from some 40 different nations around the world have entered their collections to be shown in 2.100 frames. Many of the exhibitors have built the very best collections in their particular fields.

It will be a unique opportunity to view a treasure trove of worldwide philately. Everyone with the slighted interest in stamps and postal history will enjoy a visit to the exhibition.

A beautiful ship – S/S Scandinavian – has been chosen as the key illustration for STOCKHOLMIA 2019. The ship symbolises that the Royal Philatelic Society London is heading for Sweden to celebrate its 150th birthday. The design is the work of famous Swedish stamp and banknote engraver Martin Mörck. It has been used to print a Cinderella poster stamp that is available for sale. (A high-resolution image of the poster stamp can be downloaded at www.stockholmia2019.se/information.html#images_photos).

Bulletin no. 2 has been published. It includes details about the very extensive philatelic programme for STOCKHOLMIA 2019. There will be a large number of philatelic seminars, congresses and society meetings. The bulletin and other information about all these exciting events can be found at www.stockholmia2019.se. 

Some 50 Swedish and worldwide stamp dealers have booked trade stands at STOCKHOLMIA 2019. There will be unrivalled opportunities to make philatelic purchases. For higher ticket items, the Saturday Global Philatelic Network auction will offer a large number of rare stamps, postal history items and entire collections.

Now is the time to make arrangements for your visit to Stockholm, often referred to as the Capital of Scandinavia. Book tickets, exhibition passes, accommodation, etc. at www.meetagain-stockholmia2019.se. Meetagain is the official partner of STOCKHOLMIA 2019 handling all practical details.

More information about the exhibition and other related activities can be obtained at the website: www.stockholmia2019.se.


For additional information contact

Christer Brunström, Press Information Officer, pressinformation@stockholmia2019.se 
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